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Office of Juvenile Defender

Eric J. Zogry,
NC Juvenile Defender



Funding the Office of Juvenile Defender
as follows:

» $129,575 in FY 18-19
» $222,248 in FY 19-20

» These funds are recommended because the Office of
Juvenile Defender is anticipating increased work in
juvenile court with implementation of the Juvenile
Justice Reinvestment Act, and is requesting one
additional attorney position for FY2019. OJD will need
a contracts administrator position in FY2020,
depending on results of efforts to identify areas where
contracts are the best delivery system for the service.

m North Carolina Department of Public Safety



